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Reception PE days and PE kit 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Children in Reception will begin formal PE sessions in the hall after half term (week commencing 
Monday 20th February 2023). 
  
Children must come to school wearing their PE kit and will not change in school. Please see your 
child’s PE day below: 

Class PE Day 

Class RW Wednesday 

Class RA Thursday 

 
The PE Kit your child must wear coming into school on their PE day consists of: 

. Birch Hill Logo - Blue or White T-shirt 

. Black Jumper & Tracksuit Bottoms (plain and unbranded)  

. Trainers 

 
If you have any further questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Reception Team 
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